Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street e Portland, Oregon 97204
PortlandGeneral.com

October 7, 2008

Via E-Filing/US Mail

Ms. Vikie Bailey-Goggins
Administrator

Oregon Public Utility Commission
550 Capitol Street NE .

Salem, OR 97301

Re: UM-1238 Deferral Application

Ms. Bailey-Goggins:

On December 30, 2005, PGE filed an Application for Deferral of Expense Associated
with Utility Tax Liability. A pre-hearing conference has been held but no testimony or
other process has occurred and the Commission has not yet acted on that request.

PGE has determined that this deferral is not required and withdraws its deferral
application in UM-1238. PGE also requests that the docket be closed.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions or require further
information, please call me at (503) 464-7580.

Sincerely,

e g

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

PGH:dm

cc: UM-1238 Service List
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